
Town of Hammond Planning Meeting August 7th, 2023 

Meeting called to order at 7:30 pm by Paul Hueg.  

Planning Commission members Leon Hawkins and Nick Weidling absent.  

No Guests in attendance. 

Approval of agenda, Miller/ O’Connell 

Minutes from June 5th, 2023, reviewed and approved, O’Connell/Benson 

No Minutes from July 2023 as no meeting held. 

No Requests from Public for Agenda 

Open Business from Floor and the Planning Commission Discussion 

Paul spoke about the possibility of an ARIP program like the LRIP program but to be related to 
agriculture use on the roads.  

Paul provided an invoice from the County for the signs installed on Cty. J for Village of Hammond access. 

Paul notified the Planning Commission that over the next 2 years all yellow and white lines on roads will 
be changed to 6” width per state mandate. 

Chairman’s Report 
 
Paul shared that the Railroad Crossing Closures has been quiet with no further communication from the 
Railroad. 
Paul shared building permits were over one million for June and July each. 
Paul also shared a Public Hearing August 17th for Jenson property on Highway 12 for commercial to 
residential 2. 
 
Meeting adjourned 8:12 pm, O’Connell/Benson 

Submitted 8/10/2023 Greg Olson, Planning Secretary 


